
         
               

 

         Selectmen’s Correspondence 
  

January 5, 2021 

 

 

 

A.  Copy of email Assistant Town Administrator sent to all Liquor License 

Establishments in Bourne with regard to proposed Liquor License 

Regulations 

 

B. Email from Police Chief on the proposed Liquor License Regulations 

 

C. Letters/emails from Bill Russell (Buzzards Bay Brewery), David Delancey 

(Lobster Trap), David Jarvis (Chart Room), Emilio Cubellis (Mezza Luna), 

and Stacy Kehoe (Monument Beach Sportsman’s Club) regarding the 

proposed Liquor License Regulations 

 

D. Notification from the Sagamore Inn that they will be closing from January 3 

and reopening on February 11 for cleaning and remodeling (painting, 

refinishing floors) 

 

E. Letter from Mr. William Donovan commenting on the Bourne Police and 

DPW postings of the December 17, 2002 storm. 

 

F. Mandy Holway submitted Talent Bank Form indicating her preferences of 

committees to serve on, but willing serve on others. 

 

G. Letter from Brig Gen (ret) Christopher Faux relative to the Review of 

Military-Civilian Community Council (MC3) Charter and Appointees 

 

H. Letter from Xfinity regarding Programming Changes & Municipal 

Emergency Reporting Procedures 

 


